
Image Families, 

In order to best serve and care for your child, we ask you to please 
send your child in a pull-up if he/she is potty-training but is not yet 
fully potty-trained. A potty-trained child will:

•	 Tell a volunteer if they need to use the restroom
•	 Have been accident free for one whole week

If your child is recently potty-trained, please take your child to 
the bathroom immediately before dropping them off in Image 
Kids, and then inform the volunteers of your child’s potty-training 
status. We will support you in the potty-training process by taking 
your child to the bathroom when he/she needs to go.

Our goal is to provide the best possible care for your child, and that 
includes maintaining a clean environment where all volunteers can 
focus their energy on discipling kids in the Gospel.

Thank you for your support!

POTTY-TRAINING GUIDE

PARTNERING WITH PARENTS TO RAISE 
A GENERATION FOR CHRIST


